
 
 
 
 
Dear Members of Connecticut Swimming – Swimmers, Coaches, Parents, Officials, Volunteers, 
 
First and foremost, I hope this email finds you and your family healthy and doing well. 
 
As we navigate our way through these unusual times – personally and professionally - please know 
the volunteers of CT Swimming are also treading through a number of items integral to our 
organization. 
 
This evening, members of the Program Development Meeting held a conference call to address what 
we felt to be a couple of pressing issues and have determined the following:   
 ALL long course meet entries – to send and accept – are on hold. 
 2020 Long Course Meet Schedule is on hold 
 Notes: 

o With the current date of April 30 mandated by Governor Lamont in which all non-
essential facilities/businesses to remain closed, it is unrealistic for teams to put 
together a viable entry file. 

o It is unknown when teams will be able to get back in the water and begin training. 
o Still unknown will be the availability of facilities in which many teams rent in order to 

host meets. 
 Program Development will convene via teleconference every two weeks to reassess the state 

of where we with regards to the State of Connecticut and CDC restrictions and the impact on 
our programs. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Ellen Johnston 
General Chair 
CT Swimming 
 
 
 
 


